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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 3:55 PM
To: 'mike.cone@centurytel.net'
Cc: 'micahwalker2@icloud.com'
Subject: Proposed Amendment to CAO LIS 22-038

Importance: High

Good afternoon, 
 
DEQ has determined that immediate revisions to CAO LIS 22-038 are needed. We advise the Mayor not to sign the copy 
that was sent on September 28, 2023. Revisions will be made, then we will reach out to you again with revised copy of 
the CAO.  
 
I understand that you have recently transitioned to working with SALT Engineers. We recommend your new engineers 
review the revised Corrective Action Plan (RCAP) submitted on August 21, 2023. If they feel that further revisions are 
needed, then they should develop a RCAP and an achievable milestone schedule. You may submit these documents to 
me at this email address. Please submit any revisions to me by November 10, 2023. 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. Thank you.  
 

KRISTEN GRAHAM 
Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0758 
Enforcement Branch | Office of Water Quality 
Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 

 
 
 
 


